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Wash Your Hands and Save A Patient's Life 

Posted by Catherine Bertram, Partner                                            

There is a national epidemic of hospital acquired infections.  To combat this situation, the entity that accredits 

hospital in the United States, the Joint Commission, announced this fall a national plan of attack that includes 

the very simple act of requiring all members of the hospital health care team to wash their hands between 

patients. Where do our local hospital's stand on this? 

Over the last 30 years, poor hand hygiene has continued to contribute to the high rates of infections acquired in 

hospitals, clinics and other health care settings.  According to a patient safety report by the World Health 

Organization, these infections affect as many as 1.7 million patients in the United States each year, racking up 

an annual cost of $6.5 billion and contributing to more than 90,000 deaths annually. 

According to Dr. Mark Chassin of the Joint Commission, hand-washing failures contribute to infections linked 

to health care that kill almost 100,000 Americans a year and cost U.S. hospitals $4 billion to $29 billion a year 

to combat.   Dr. Chassin's announcement came this fall after Hearst Newspapers published the results of an 

investigation, "Dead by Mistake," which reported that 247 people die every day in the United States from 

infections contracted in hospitals. 

The Joint Commission's new program, the Center for Transforming Health Care, is funded by hospitals and 

other large health care entities.  

What are our local hospitals in our community doing about this problem?  That is the question we need to be 

asking.  What are the infection rates at our local hospitals and ambulatory surgery centers?  The public has a 

right to know this information. 
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